
 

 

Summary of Event 

EVENT: Broward MPO Outreach and Funding Our Transportation Future Presentation 

DATE/TIME: Tuesday, September 23, 2014 7:00 pm 

LOCATION: Commission Chambers City of Pompano Beach,  

PRIMARY AUDIENCE:  City Commission 

ESTIMATED NUMBER OF PEOPLE REACHED:  30 

PROJECT TEAM MEMBER PARTICIPATION: Chris Ryan, Jill Quigley 

PRIMARY CONTACT: Robin Bird, Director of Planning 

 

SUMMARY OF EVENT:  The purpose of the event was to conduct outreach to attendees and 
present Funding Our Transportation Future. Mr. Ryan introduced the attendees to Broward 
MPO’s Speak Up Broward initiative. Jill Quigley presented the Funding Our Transportation 
Future PowerPoint as well as the Speakers Bureau, MetroQuest survey and upcoming 
eTownHall meetings. 

  

FOLLOW UP / ACTION RESULTS:   

 Follow up with PIO at the suggestion of one of the Commissioners 
 Flyers were left on display regarding upcoming eTownHall events and Metroquest survey 

 

EVALUATION OF EVENT: Opportunity to get in front of City Commissioners including MPO 
Board member Vice Mayor George Brummer who pointed out the need to make sure all 
municipalities benefit from any improved transportation funding. 

 


